Mr. Jonathan Coach

Office of Admissions

Graduate School of Law

Columbia University

3525 West 18th Street, Room 104

New York, NY 10012.

Dear Mr. Harrison:

This Letter of Intent is to inform you that I have presented an application for the 2010/2011 George Washington Memorial Graduate Scholarship Program (GWMGSP). I have completed my Bachelor’s program in Law and I wish to apply to Master’s in the Law seeking an admission in the fall of this year 2010. I am very much interested in joining in Columbia University as it is the only place where I can excel in my desired field. I have been dreaming of studying in the university since my childhood and I understood the importance of the degree form Columbia University

Please consider my application for the Master’s program in Law and GWMGSP. Incase of any questions regarding my applications, please leave a message at 001-309-972-1864 or jbking@msn.com
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours Obediently,

Justin Bleiberg.

